
DONATION FORM – Valley Folk Music Fund 
  

Please fill out this donation form to make a tax-deductible contribution to: Valley Folk Music Fund 
under the fiscal sponsorship of The Community Foundation of Elmira-Corning and 

the Finger Lakes (301 South Main St., Horseheads, NY 14845, 607-739-3900) 
 
Donor Information: 
Print name(s) as you’d like to appear in your acknowledgement:  
 
Name(s): ___________________________________________________________________________  
 
                ___________________________________________________________________________  
 
Address:  ___________________________________________________________________________  
 
City: _______________________________    State: _______    Zip: _____________________________  
 
Phone Number: ( ________ )  ___________ —  _____________________________________________  
                                                                                          ¨ Daytime         ¨ Evening  
 
¨ My employer will match my support—my form is enclosed.  
¨ My employer will match my support—my form will follow soon.  
¨ Call me to discuss future or regular contributions to the Valley Folk Music Fund.  
  
Payment Information:  
  
¨  My check is enclosed, payable to: “Valley Folk Music Fund” 
 

¨  Charge  $ ___________. _____   to my credit card: 
  

Check one:  ¨ VISA   ¨ MasterCard   ¨ American Express   ¨ Discover  
  

Card Number:   _________________________________________________________________  
(Credit card information will not be kept on file.) 

  

Expiration Date: _______ /20 ______       Security Code: _____________ 
  

Signature (required for credit card):  
 

X  ______________________________________________________________________  
 
Please return form to: 

The Community Foundation 
301 South Main St. 
Horseheads, NY 14845 

 
or bring the form and your payment to a Valley Folk Music concert.  
 
The Community Foundation of Elmira-Corning and the Finger Lakes, is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization. Contributions to this fund are 

tax-deductible to the extent permitted by law. Please consult your tax advisor to discuss the deductibility of your gift. 
 

Thank you! 


